
  

Hello Senior Infants! 

I would like to invite you all on a Virtual School Tour. Unfortunately, 

we can’t go on a school tour together in person this year but 

hopefully we can still have lots of fun! 

We are going to….Dublin Zoo (Virtually!) 

On Wednesday 9.30am 

You will be watching the videos and live stream from the Dublin Zoo 

website then we can have a chat on Zoom at 11am Wednesday. 

The link for the virtual tour on the Dublin zoo website is 

https://www.dublinzoo.ie/virtual-tours-2/ 

Video 1 – Reptile House – Pythons, Chameleon, Crocodile 

Video 2 – Panda, Meerkats 

Video 3 – Elephant, Okapi, Tortoise 

Video 4 – Gorilla, Chimpanzee 

Video 5 – Penguin, Rhino, Giraffe, Hippo 

Video 6 – Wolf, Flamingo, Sea Lion, Tiger 

Video 7 – Asian Lion, Snow Leopard, Oranguatan 

https://www.dublinzoo.ie/virtual-tours-2/


There are also fantastic videos with a zookeeper in the ‘Home 

School Hub’ section of the education section, live streaming videos 

and booklets to print out if you want. Enjoy! 

We will meet for a Zoom Chat at 11am on Wednesday Morning where 

we can discuss our favourite animals and maybe bring a snack and 

drink with you and we’ll pretend we’re having our snack at the zoo!! 

To all the parents we can try to make this fun by replacing the 

special parts of the trip with equivalents at home. For example the 

kids love getting on the bus so if you have a car/bike  just drive/ride 

around the street and come back to the ‘zoo’ at home! You’d be 

amazed how much fun little things like this are if you join in the fun! 

Most of all, enjoy yourselves! 

Ms Thompson 

Senior Infants 

 

Zoom details: 

Meeting ID 

228 148 7312 

Meeting Password 
 zootrip20 


